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Dear Toongabbie Sports Club Board of Directors, Andrew, Staff and Members,
On behalf of Foster Care Angels, | would like to sincerely thank you for your 2015 ClubGrant of
$6,000 to assist our organisation ease the transition of children into the foster care system. |
have attached our final grant report.

The grant enabled us to purchase, make and distribute approximately 150 Care Packages to
vulnerable and traumatised children and young people within the local area at a time it was most
needed. We know our Care Packages provide great comfort and are an investment in their
emotional health but it is truly wonderful to hear feedback from children and carers.

Last week we were contacted by a foster carer who shared this story ... “ our foster daughter
aged 7 just brought in a ‘special memories’ box that she has never shown anyone but wanted to
share with us tonight. And in it was the comb that she received from you guys (FCA} when she
first came into foster care. This is one of her special memories so thank you! “ The comb was a
pretty pink and purple one with unicorns on it. Doesn’t sound like much but she had never had
her hair brushed, so to her, it wasn't the soft teddy, toy, book or any other item ... it was the hair
comb that meant the most.

We would love to come in to your club and present you with an appreciation plaque as well as
show you a couple of sample Care Packages so you can see how your generous donation was
spent. I'd like to acknowledge and thank Andrew Lauridsen for coming out to see what we do,
how we do it and how the support of Toongabbie Sports Club has had a measurable impact on
the children we support.

We are grateful for the partnership this past year and would welcome continuation of this
partnership into this future. Can you please advise when would be a convenient time to come in
(business hours or after hours).

Thanks again for your support of local kids in foster care!

Yours Sincerely,
Koy ke
Kelly Doyle

Founder and President
Foster Care Angels



